
. . . . . . . . . 

JONESBORO’PRIMARY SCHOOL 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

Wednesday, 21 July 2021 

A Thuismitheoirí / Dear Parents 

I hope you have enjoyed the first few weeks of the school holidays, the beautiful weather, we have been blessed 
with has been an added bonus. 
Our foundation/key stage 1 summer scheme begins on Monday 26th July.  Prior to welcoming your child next week, 
we wanted to share some essential housekeeping information. 
Please take the time to read the following information carefully and ensure that your child is fully prepared and 
resourced for our various adventures. 
 

Start/Finish 
School opens for children at 9.30am each day. Children are asked to remain outside the school gate until 9.30. 
We plan to leave sharply for the days outing at 9.40. Please make sure your child arrives on time, as our bookings 
and arrangements are time bound and we unable to wait for late arrivers. 
We aim to finish each day at 2.30pm. Children should be collected from the school gates, at this time. 
 

Items needed 
All children should bring a 
small backpack 
Containing: 

 Filled water bottle 

 A healthy packed lunch 

 A small healthy snack 

 A light waterproof jacket/coat 

 Sunscreen 

 Sun hat/cap 
** All items MUST be labelled with your child’s name  
**parents are encouraged not to send fizzy drinks and sugar sweet snacks 
** Snacks containing NUT products are NOT PERMITTED 
** your child will have to carry their own backpack so please make sure it is light and suitable. 
 
Mobile phones 
Mobile phones are not permitted 
 

Emergency Contacts 
Parents are asked to email the school with minimum 2 emergency contact numbers, by Friday 23rd July. If we do not 
receive these numbers we cannot take your child on our planned outings. 
 

Confirmation of attendance 
Parents are requested to inform the school by return email, no later than Friday 23rd July, the days their child will 
attend next week. 
 

Clothing/ skincare 
Children should wear comfortable active wear (ideally not their best clothes) Comfortable Sports/walking shoes 
Sunscreen 
 

We hope that we have answered any questions and the information contained above allows you to plan properly for 
next week. 
We look forward to sharing some fun experiences with your child. 
Our planned itinerary will follow, on receipt of confirmation of days and emergency contact details. 
 
Kind regards 

 

Mr Donal Keenan       Ms Marian Litter 

PRINCIPAL        SENIOR MANAGER 

‘Forward Together in Friendship and Faith’ 


